
Dear Students/Staff

Due to heavy rain, University declared holidays on 08-11-2021 and 09-11-2021. Students 

and Faculty from outsta�on are requested not to visit the campus these days. Students who 

are asked to report on 08-11-2021 need not come and they shall wait for the revised 

reopening date.

Registrar i/c
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